
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: January 7, 2003 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, David Kowalski,  John Robbins, Tom Baltazar 
Meeting Opened: 7:30PM 
Meeting Closed: 8:30PM 

 
Dave motioned, John seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30PM 
 
Minutes from previous meeting were read and accepted as written. 
 
Mike Splaine – 93 Stafford Road – Looking for certificate of compliance for system installed in 
August 2002.  Civil Engineering did not submit an asbuilt, therefore board never issued 
certificate of compliance.  Mr. Splaine was told to contact Civil Engineering and get asbuilt. 
 
Jason Flint – 5 Davis Road – Title V – Needed to replace tank and water test.  Clear Title V – 
System had issues that had to be corrected. 
 
Fred Joel – Park Road Lot 27E 1 & 2 – Trying to get information on septic plan review and 
understand the procedures to  be followed. 
 
Tim Moulton – Lot A Vinton Rd – Asked questions about septic system. 
 
Installers permits were re-issued for the following: 
 
Soper’s Landscape Co., PO Box 134, Sturbridge MA 01566 010703-1 
Stan Kaitbenski Inc., PO Box 725, Fiskdale MA 01518 010703-2 
Charlton Well, PO Box 375, Charlton MA 01507 010703-3. 
 
 
No additional business, Dave motioned, John seconded - meeting adjourned 8:30 PM. 
 


